
CITY OF WEBSTER  UPDATE  Beginning  tomorrow,  Friday  April  3, 2020  the  Governors  Executive  Order  20-

91 will  go into  effect  at 12:01  a.m. Due  to  this,  office  staff  will  be working  from  home  and  will  only  come

into  the  office  when  necessary.  Public  Works  staff  will  be working  on a rotation  basis  reporting  for  work

at the  City  from  10:00  a.m.  until  3:00  p.m.  If you  Need  a BUSINESS  LICENSE,  PERMIT  or  you  need  to

OPEN A NEW  ACCOUNT  please  call  City  Hall  to make  an appointment.  Please  continue  to pay  your  bills

online,  or  drop  Water  payments  in our  payment  box  located  at City  Hall by the  front  door.  You can also

call  352-793-2073  to pay  your  water  bill  by credit  card.  The Payment  box  will  be checked  daily  and

applied  to  your  account.


